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PQ 23704/22 *To ask the Minister for Health his plans for the Holles Street Hospital site once the 

National Maternity Hospital has relocated; if it will be repurposed within the HSE; if not, if it will 

be sold; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -David Cullinane   

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

The future transfer of the existing hospital facilities at Holles Street to the HSE represents a significant 

contribution by the Hospital towards the planned development of the new National Maternity Hospital 

on the St Vincent’s University Hospital campus at Elm Park. 

 

No decision has yet been made as to whether the Holles Street hospital site and buildings will be sold or 

repurposed following the transfer of clinical services to the new maternity hospital facility at Elm Park 

when that opens in due course.    

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
_____________________ 

Paul de Freine 

Interim National Director,  

Capital & Estates 


